AEHELELETRALEZ

Clristian and Méuia«ﬁay Allisince Sun Kei Paémaay Sclool

@ R EIRERY Shewng Tak Eatate, Taecwung Kwan 0, N. T.
Tel: 2191 €996  Fax: 2191 €94S

19 April, 2021.

Steve Tang

Manager

Kabushiki Group Ltd.

Flat C, 25/F, Excelsior Building,
68 Sha Tsui Rd.,

Tsuen Wan, N.T.

Dear Steve,

I would like to appreciate all the diligent effort that you and your team have put into my
school running track from July to October 2020. It was your persistent hard work and
professional that has given us an eye-catching design and safe playground which is
facilitated our students to do more sport activities eventually. On behalf of school I would
like to thank you for your services. I feel grateful to have you as the manager in this project

and I treasure your valuable contribution in bringing this project to fruition.

The project has shown your flexibility, dedication and desire to experiment new procedures
of well completion under the environmental challenge. Please let your production team know
that their efforts are noticed and show benefits to the students. You have managed a great

- team that provide professional service.
Please accept my sincerest gratitude for your superior work.
Warm regards,

v

Clifford Tam’

Executive School Officer
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